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June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Eastbourne College Pride 

 

Eastbourne College have invited us to their Pride celebrations, which are being held on Monday 
24 June 2024. The speaker this year is Suzy Izzard, an Eastbourne College alumnus. 

We will depart from the Arundel Road site at 11:40pm, passing Steyne Road site before heading 
to Seaford Library where we will be taking the 12/12X bus to Eastbourne Train Station. The walk 
to the college takes 15 minutes, please pack sun cream if needed as well as a jacket weather 
depending. We expect to arrive back in Seaford between 3:15pm and 3:30pm, where your child 
will be dismissed from Seaford Library bus stop. If you wish for your child to come back to the 
school to be collected or to stay on the bus to get home, please let me know by email: 
BenRoss@seafordhead.org . 

There is no cost for students wishing to attend the trip. Eastbourne College will be providing lunch 
for students. Please ensure that the information on your child’s dietary requirements is up to date. 

Currently we expect that all students who have permission to attend will be able to. Should the 
trip be oversubscribed, students will be randomly selected by ballot. 

To secure a place for your child, please complete the consent on ParentPay. Responses will 
need to be returned by midday on Friday 21 June 2024. 

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding the trip. 

Kind regards 

Mr B Ross 

Mr B. Ross 

 
 
  

 


